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NE 10th STREET ROADWAY BEAUTIFICATION AND SAFETY PROJECT  

PUBLIC INPUT 

The City of Pompano Beach is submitting a grant application for the NE 10th 

Street Roadway Safety Project, on NE 10th Street from N.E. 5th Avenue to N. 

Federal Highway.  

 If this grant is received, the project 

will get approximately $3 million of 

Federal funding (FY‘30 - ’33). 

 Intent is to improve the safety as 

well as beautify the corridor (see 

aerial  below of the project area). 

Safety enhancements will help to 

reduce speeding of vehicular traffic 

along that corridor and landscaped-median islands will beautify and supple-

ment the safety aspects.  

If you have questions or wish to comment on this project, please contact Maggie 

Barszewski at Maggie.barszewski@copbfl.com or 954-786-7921 9/28/23. 


